
 

VIEWMONT ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
2023-2024 Kindergarten FAQ 

 
When will Kindergarten KEEP testing take place? 
August 21-25. You will be able to sign up for a time slot in our school communication app ParentSquare 
when the schedule becomes available. You will be notified when it is time to do so, so please make sure to 
download ParentSquare. 
 
Who will be testing my Kindergartner? 
One of our Kindergarten teachers will test your child. It may or may not be your child’s Kindergarten 
teacher, because class placement does not take place until after all Kindergartners have been tested, to be 
able to create well-balanced classes. 
 
Please don’t bring siblings to the testing appointment. When arriving at the school, please ring the video 
doorbell, check in at the office, and proceed to one of the Kindergarten classrooms with your child. 
 
When and how will we be notified of our student’s Kindergarten teacher? 
As soon as possible after testing is finished. The teacher will reach out to you in ParentSquare to let you 
know. 
 
Do we need to purchase school supplies? 
Our school will provide every student with the needed school supplies. However, teachers may ask for 
additional donated items, such as tissues, snacks, etc. They will list these items on ParentSquare or send a 
list home with your child. These items are OPTIONAL, not required. 
 
When do Kindergartners start school? 
Monday, August 28, 2023 
 
What are the school times for Kindergartners? 
M-T-Th-F: 8:40 am – 3:15 pm 
Wed:  8:40 am – 1:15 pm 
 
School times for Kindergartners only attending in the morning: 
M-T-Th-F:      8:40 am – 11:40 am 
Wed:              8:40 am – 10:40 am 
 
If you have more questions, please email the office at manderson@murrayschools.org. 
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